
 

School Newsletter 

3rd March 2023 

March Fri 10th: Year 4 Class Assembly 

Mon 13th: Road Safety Workshops 

for Years 1 and 2 

Tues 14th; Year 4 to Kew Gardens 

Mon 20th - Fri 24th: Cycle Training 

for some children in Year 5 and 6 (see 

opposite section in newsletter) 

Wed 22nd: Year 1 to Natural History 

Museum (Elio) 

Wed 22nd: Year 5 to Into University 

for a ‘What is a University?’ workshop 

Thurs 23rd: Year 1 to Natural History 

Museum (Peter) 

Thurs 23rd: Year 6 (Tilly’s class) to 

Junior Citizens Workshop 

Thurs 23rd: Year 3 to Beaconsfield 

Gallery for a clay workshop 

Thurs 30th: Year 6 (Connor’s class) 

to Junior Citizens Workshop 

Fri 31st: Year 1E Class Assembly 

Fri 31st March: Last day of term. 

School finishes at normal time. No 

After School Club on this day. 

April Mon 17th: Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Cycle Training for Year 5 and 6 

We are excited to be working with Cycle Con-
fident to offer Schools Levels 1 & 2 Cycle 
Training. There are 24 spaces and it will be 
on a first come, first served basis. Most of 
Year 6 have already done this so this is only 
for Year 6s who have not done this before, or 
anyone from Year 5. 

Please click on the link below for more infor-
mation about the course and to provide con-
sent for your child to participate. 

Course Details & Booking 

For more detailed information about this train-

ing click here. 

 

 

Parent Conference Meetings 

We will be holding our Spring Term parent 

conference meetings in the next couple of 

weeks. You will be receiving an email today 

with details of how to arrange an appointment 

with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Teacher Strike 

There are two more days of strike action 

planned by the National Education Union. 

These are on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 

16th March. It is likely that the school will be 

at least partially closed on these days. Once I 

know which staff are striking, I will let you 

know the plans for these days and which clas-

ses will be open and closed. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fevents%2Fe0d83e35-9e25-44a8-9051-cc8ed250f6f7%2F/Mwk_xTgN/c3Zh/NxtL0bGsOn
https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fschools%2Fparent_information%2F/NAk_xTgN/c3Zh/RYhUzLZoV6


What’s been happening at WTW this week... 

Hobgoblin Theatre came in for a performance of Red Riding Hood. The children thoroughly       
enjoyed this very entertaining show! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Some pictures from World Book Day… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What’s been happening at WTW (cont.) 

More pictures from World Book Day… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had an assembly where some children performed 

their stories and poetry, and shared the work they had 

been doing this week linked to books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of the older children in the school 

read to the younger children on    

Thursday. 


